
 

WLLA COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE                                                                                              

July 20, 2019 Report                                                                                                             

Newsletter 

Next Newsletter will be sent out around September 15th. All articles must be submitted by 

August 15th. 

Facebook 

There are 360 members of the page.  

 

As administrator, Michael DeVita removed three members that had stated in their posted 

responses they were glad they don’t live here any longer.  

 

In the past 28 days, 316 members were active on the page. There were 1,689 posts, comments 

and reactions to posts.  

 

Website 

All minutes of meetings will not only be uploaded to the website in PDF format. There is not 

enough knowledgeable help to turn them into actual webpages. People will be able to view them 

but not always each to view PDFs on all devices.  

 

All past minutes have been uploaded as of June 23, 2019. Again, the newer uploads are PDF 

format only. 

 

Treasurer report Lake/Road/Members has been uploaded each and every month as required by 

the Hinkle agreement.  

 

Lake Testing reports are loaded within a 48 hours of being received from the WLLA office. 

They can be found along with MSDS sheets for chemicals used in the lake under “Taking Care 

of Our Lake.”  

 

Group Email Sent 

Email Notifications were sent out about the Annual General Membership Meeting; legal use of 

fireworks; beach and boat information; the agenda for the AGM Meeting. These were sent to the 

Notices Group List  

 

Also, sent out were WLLA events on the Events Group List 

 

Postings 

The Communications Committee posted all the required documents for the proposed by-law 

changes as well as the agenda for the AGM Meeting. 
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